
 

 
 
 
 
November 23, 2020 
 
Dear Kirby Resident: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the City of Kirby Public Works Department will be Seal Coating your street.  Seal coating is 
a process of applying a protective coating to asphalt-based pavements which helps protect them from the elements and 
prolong their lifespan.   
 
We are asking that all vehicles be removed from the street on the days listed below.  We will close the affected streets at 
7:00 A.M. on the listed dates and they will remain closed for 24 hours to allow the coating to properly dry. The affected 
streets sections and dates are listed below. 
 
11/30/20 Boatman from Ackerman to Shamrock South Side of road (Red) 
12/01/20 Boatman from Shamrock to Drainage Ditch South of Wheatland. South Side of road (Yellow) 
12/02/20 Boatman from Shamrock to Wheatland North Side of road (Green) 
12/03/20 No Work 
12/04/20 Boatman from Ackerman to Shamrock North Side of road (Blue) 
 
12/07/20 Buzz Aldrin from Blue Spruce to Swann West Side of road (Red) 
12/08/20 Buzz Aldrin from Binz Engleman to Blue Spruce East Side road (Yellow) 
12/09/20 Buzz Aldrin from Blue Spruce to Swann East Side of road (Green) 
12/10/20 No Work 
12/11/20 Buzz Aldrin from Binz Engleman to Blue Spruce West Side of road (Blue) 
 
12/14/20 Blue Jay from Pageland to Boatman West Side of road (Blue) 
12/15/20 Blue Jay from Pageland to Borchers East Side of road (Green) 
12/16/20 Blue Jay from Boatman to Borchers West Side of road (Red) 
 
We want to thank you for making sure that you do not have any vehicles on the street during the above listed dates and 
times for your affected streets. We appreciate your patience during this time as we work to improve your streets.    
 
If you have any questions or concerns please call Michael Ives, Director of Public Works, at 210.666.0653. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Michael Ives 
Director of Public Works 


